
PROPOSAL
FROM THE REDWOODS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT

TO THE CALIFORNIA SCHOOL EMPLOYEES ASSOCIATION and Its
COLLEGE OF THE REDWOODS CHAPTER 509

The currently available dental insurance option will no longer be available after December 31, 2016,
and a new selection must be communicated to the North Coast Schools’ Medical Insurance Group JPA
by November 15, 2016. Therefore, beginning January 1, 2017, the RCCD will provide eligible
Classified members with the D-30 dental insurance plan through the North Coast Schools’ Medical
Insurance Group JPA.
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